

## OFFICE OF THE VICE-PRESIDENT, ACADEMIC AND PROVOST

8888 University Drive, Burnaby, BC Canada V5A 1S6

TEL: 778.782.3925 FAX: 778.782.5876 vpacad@sfu.ca www.sfu.ca/vpacademic

**MEMORANDUM** 

**ATTENTION** Senate

DATE April 7, 2011

FROM

Jon Driver, Vice-President, Academic and

PAGES 1/1

Provost

RE:

Beedie School of Business

After consultation with SCUH, SCUP and Senate, the Board of Governors on February 8<sup>th</sup>, 2011 approved the re-naming of the Faculty of Business Administration as the Beedie School of Business.

This memo clarifies that in the case of the Beedie School of Business, "school" is to be understood as "Faculty" for the purposes of SFU policies and procedures. For all other units, "school" is still understood to be an academic unit within a Faculty, with the same status as "department" (see 'definitions' in policy A13.02).

The phrase "Beedie School of Business" will replace "Faculty of Business Administration" for all usages, including the Calendar and degree parchments.